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March 15,1996

Mr. Dennis Crutchfield ;

Director
Division Of Resctor Program Management j
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

: REFERENCE: 1) S. Franks Letter to A. Thadani, dated March 13, 1996

2) B. McIntyre to T. Quay, Letter NTD-NRC-96-4628, dated January 23,1996, ,.

" Westinghouse Position On in-Vessel Retention Of Molten Core Debris For
AP600"

Dear Mr. Crutchfield:

In accordance with Reference 1, Westinghouse is pursuing the ROAAM application to the AP600
certification review of severe accident management. A summary of the nature of this effort, and its ;

relation to the AP600 review was made in Reference 2. In the upcoming March 20-21,1996
meetings, we will provide substantive and comprehensive presentations, so that this effort is
understood in all its implication prior to implementing ROAAM.

We are all looking forward to this meeting. Please contact me if you have any special requests or
require further clarification.

Sincerely,

Bu / #"
Brian A. McIntyre, Manager
Advanced Plant Safety and Licensing

/nja
f

cc: S. Franks, DOE
4

240072
- _

2?l0A . .

I |

9604240192 960315 Of j
- , ,
'

PDR ADOCK 05200003
-

A PDR | gm

i


